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In this age when we know so much more about Climate Change, it is unfair and irresponsible to
have a situation where a buyer of a new land must pay for the expense of having contaminants 
removed that the former owner created. 

It is further unfair and irresponsible to allow the owner to cover it up. This will only add to the
ultimate need and expense to have the cover-up removed. 

This unnecessary step will only delay and add expense to our goal of having the Edmonds Marsh
return to the pristine environment we are all trying to restore. 
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